


 

 

 

 

06/07/2018 

The Assistant General Manager, Listing Compliance 
BSE Limited 
Scrip Code No. 500109 
 

The Compliance & Listing Department 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Symbol: MRPL, Series: EQ 
 

Dear Sir, 

Subject:  Intimation of Change in the Directors on the Board of MRPL.  

Please refer to our letters dated 30/05/2018 and 01/06/2018 regarding change in directorship. In this 

context, kindly note that MoP&NG vide its letter dated 30/05/2018 appointed Shri M. Venkatesh, 

Director (Refinery) as Managing Director of the Company.  

This is to re-iterate that Shri M. Venkatesh is not related to any of the Directors on the Board of the 

Company, as per the disclosures received from Shri M. Venkatesh.  

This is for your kind information and record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For MANGALORE REFINERY AND PETROCHEMICALS LTD 
 
 
Sd/- 
Dinesh Mishra 
Company Secretary  


